CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06229-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:18 AM

To: ‘Nita'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Dear Ms. Dollieslager,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Nita [mailto:nitad65@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 6:26 PM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase

To whom it may concern: it's time to realize that we have no choice but to use this power company. | would think a
monopoly could not raise rates in the double digits percentage rate. | am on social security and have not had a raise in
five years, but now, | have to come up with more money to keep my lights on. Please, sirs, consider the people not the
stockholders in this decision.

Thank

Benita Dollieslager
854 Chickadee Dr
Port Orange, Fl, 32127
385-751-5938

Sent from my iPad
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